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I also ask that you develop potential legislative recommendations for my review that can help 
ensure local school districts are in compliance with all federal and state laws regarding special 
education. 

Throughout your tenure, you have advised me of changes taking place at TEA to strengthen and 
better support special education in Texas. Through your efforts, much has already been done. 
However, it is obvious that more can be done, and more must be done. 

Sincerely, 

Greg Abbott 
Governor 

GA:jck 


